
 

 

 

Friday 14th February 2020 

 

Re: World Book Day 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March 2020. As vocabulary is fundamental in our ‘Literacy-rich 

curriculum’, we have decided to celebrate ‘vocabulary’, by asking children to dress up as a word or 

adjective during World Book Day. For example, elegant, energetic, sleepy, intelligent, ancient, 

fierce, ridiculous, mischievous etc. 

 

We would encourage children to be imaginative and use higher level language and vocabulary, 

that is age-appropriate to the child. We would like children to display or wear their chosen word to 

reflect their costume.  

 

We are very much looking forward to seeing what the children come up with and there will be 

prizes for the most imaginative costumes. We look forward to having a vocabulary parade! 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

English Team 


